
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
As a trustee of a self managed superannuation fund the proposal to require eligible funds every 3 
years is not only practical and cost saving but will ensure funds continue to comply with standards 
and protect members.  
 
I absolutely recommend this proposal be adopted  
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
Kelvin Rainger 
Director Jackal Rainger Pty Ltd  
 


